You can complete the following public comment survey on the proposed new standards. Note: several people have complained that it is not user friendly! 

Public Input Survey: https://nde.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8dI1y2pRSfXlG8R
AND: You can submit written comments to the Department of Education through these  addresses: 
Nebraska Department of Education
P.O. Box 94987
Lincoln, NE 68509-4987
Phone: 402-471-2295Email: nde.standardsinput@nebraska.gov This email address is how you can submit public comment. 

Contact State Board of Education representatives:
Matthew L Blomstedt, PhD--Commissioner of Education  matt.blomstedt@nebraska.gov
Nebraska State Board of Education members by district:
1-Patricia Koch Johns-Vice President (Lincoln)

patsy.kochjohns@nebraska.gov


2-Lisa Fricke (Sarpy County)

lisa.fricke@nebraska.gov


3-Patti Gubbels (Northeast NE)

patti.gubbels@nebraska.gov


4-Jacquelyn Morrison (Douglas County)

jacquelyn.r.morrison@nebraska.gov


5-Patricia Timm (Southeast NE)

particiatimm04@gmail.com


6-Maureen Nickels-President (Central)

maureen.nickels@nebraska.gov


7-Robin Stevens (Western NE)

robin.stevens@nebraska.gov


8-Deborah Neary (Omaha)

deborah.neary@nebraska.gov
